

RANDOLPH POLICE PATROLMENS' ASSOCIATION

A member of the New England Police Benevolent Associations, Inc 41A South Main Street Randolph, Massachusetts 02368



To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that NEPBA Patrolman's Union Local #18 of the Randolph Police Department is in favor of retirement for our permanently injured member, Officer Casey L'italien.

Officer L'italien was savagely attacked by a vicious criminal, on May 25, 2021 while in the performance of her duties and suffered severe permanent injuries as a result. This attack has negatively impacted her entire life, most importantly as a wife and a mother. This criminal act has stolen her career and identity as a police officer. It has forever altered her mental, physical, and emotional health. It has also impacted her relationships with family, her relationships with friends and she now struggles through daily life with pain and uncertainty. Even mundane and routine tasks have become unmanageable at times. The best available doctors in the country have confirmed that she will never be able to return to her position as a police officer, which she had worked so hard to achieve.

Our Union now requests your assistance in attaining a retirement disbursement equal to 100% due to the severity of her injuries and inability to continue to contribute to her family financially in the future.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter,

Respectfully submitted,

Officer Kevin Donnelly

NEPBA Local #18 Union President